11.

SEMINAR MEETING

The Board received a report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board seminar meeting held on
15 May 2002.

The Board decided that the East Papanui Residents Association and Innesmay Residents Group be
consulted regarding any issues that impact on the block from Main North Road, Papanui Road to
Cranford Street and Innes Road.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


